
From: Sawyer, Mark 
Sent: 14 June 2017 08:13 
To: Barradell, John 
Subject: FW: Major Incident in North Kensington - Local Authority Gold 

Sent with Good (www.good.com) 

Original Message 
F r o m : TOBY.GOULDfgUondon-fire.gov.uk [TOBY.GOlJLD@,london-fire.gov.uk1 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 08:04 A M G M T Standard Time 
To: Sawyer, Mark; JOHN.HETHERTNGTON(g),london-Fire.gov.uk 
Cc: JOHN.HETHERINGTON@london-Fire.gov.uk: Matt.Hoganfglondon-Fire.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: Major Incident in North Kensington - Local Authority Gold 

John, Mark, 
To update you on the current situation and local authority gold considerations. 
The scene is stabilising but it is clear there are a number of fatalities (6 reported on the 06.30 SCG meeting) and 60 
casualties conveyed to four receiving hospitals. Mass Fatalities Coordination arrangements are being established. 
Fiona Wilcox is the lead Coroner. The next SCG meeting is at 08.30. A Casualty Bureau number has been published. 
Nicholas Holgate was on the 06.30 SCG via teleconference (K&C's preferred method rather than attending SOR). 
David Kerry was also on that call and the previous call at 05 .00. Nicholas and Chris Naylor (oncoming LALG at 
09.00) are in agreement that Nicholas will lead L A engagement in the SCG. From the meetings to date I would agree 
that seems the best approach. Nicholas thinks that aside from housing needs which may spill over borough boundaries 
there is no need for LLAG to be stood up. 
Chris is aware we may need to seek his approval for mutual aid requests. Although not requested by K&C, we will be 
staffing the LLACC to offer coordination support i f required. Hammersmith & Fulham are in contact with K&C about 
support. 
FYI - lohn Hetherington is on his way to SOR now and will be leading on this incident for us today. I have the 
Southwark HASG at 10.00 and Recovery Group at 14.00. We are supporting both of those groups so I ' l l probably be 
focussed on supporting Southwark today. 
Please let me know i f you need any further information at this time. 
Toby Gould 
Deputy Head of London Resilience|LONDON RESILIENCE 
E: toby.gould@london-fire.gov.uk 

Email disclaimer 
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. 
Please read the full email disclaimer notice at london-fire. gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer 
For fire safety advice please go to london-fire. gov.uk/Y ourSafety 
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